Writer Wonders
About Head Start

Dear Mr. Rock: _

After reading your recent
issue, February 10, 1967,
| cannot help but wonder if .
Mr. Lekancf really does have
a true picture of how ASCAP
is handling the Head Start—
programs.

| am referring to his stand
that with over 200 workers in
the Head Start program - none
has resigned. | have always"
thought that the village coun-
cil signed a contract with
ASCAP; therefore a person
included in the above number
may be working for the village
council rather than ASCAP
Why should they resign from
the village council?

It is to my understanding
that there were only about five
employees of ASCAP in direct
involvement with the Head
Start programs. This number
does not include the regional
co-ordinators.

Could it be that.a people’s
grogran, like Head Start, has
een taken away as it happen-
ed with the Grass Roots
program?

With hopes that the villagers
never allow this to happen,
please let this letter convey
that message.
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